
Persons with disabilities who require materials in an appropriate alternative format, auxiliary aids, or
modifications to policies or procedures to access City meetings, programs, or services should contact the

City’s ADA Coordinator George Hoyt at (650) 329-2550 or by emailing ADA@cityofpaloalto.org.
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www.cityofpaloalto.org/SustainabilityHub

Palo Alto is
Committed to
Protecting Our Planet

Find these resources and more, plus share your progress and 
accomplishments with us on the Climate Action Map at:

Bike and walk around town
to reduce vehicle miles traveled

Save the planet one home at a time: Go electric
at home with financial and project support

Collect rainwater, save money, and prevent
pollution with rain barrels and rain gardens

Reduce water consumption by tracking
usage to gain personalized tips

Join your neighbors in shaping a greener 
community, one pledge at a time!
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